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Location

Meeting for November

will be at
HORIZON CHURCH
West end of EVERS RD

November 8

Guild Meeting
Meeting begins 10:00
Business Meeting
Adjourn 10:40
Announcements 10:40
Door Prizes
BringandBrag  10:50
Guild Services 115
Program 11:30
Barbara Barber,

award-winning quilt
maker, author and teacher
from England. Her lec-
ture, "My Work and
Inspiration

Upcoming
Programs
information p.2

President’s Letter

| can't begin to thank all of the folks that helped
make our show a success. There are some | feel |
have to mention and if | leave anyone out that
should be included | apologize and will submit to
10 lashes with a fat quarter.

There is of course our co-chair De "Let’s get them
hung and judged: Leclair; our volunteer chair who
thought of everything before | did, Janet "l.ve got
that done already” Miller; our cantankerous cur-
mudgeon Amy "Here's another door prize Cotrell
who lined up our vendors and kept us all in line;
the white glove lady Jean "we only have 50000
gloves” Powell; the guild saleslady Anita "Wanna
buy a mug” Hill; our membership chair Gloria "Sign
on the line” Hammond; the Quilt-In crew headed
by Susan "Let's make another one” Johnson who
created a wall hanging for the Silent Auction even
as the show was going on; our Boutique chair
Janice "We're a little crowded” Frankenberger who
gave up booth space so that we could accommo-
date another vendor; the VP in charge of
wearables Ruth "Storybook Quilts” Felty who lined
up the best looking crew of models we've had for
a show; and everyone else who gave us their
time, there expertise and their support.

Moving on to news from our October meeting. The
membership approved the creation of three new
committees based on recommendations of the
Long Range Planning committee. They are: Visibil-
ity Committee; Monthly Meeting Committee and
Services Committee. There is another story in this
newsletter with more details on their responsibili-
ties. Anyone interested in serving as chair or
member of any of these committee should contact
me or any member of the board. We hope to
announce the composition of these committees in

November. Larry




scraps (although this may not
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DEADLINE: Midnight Monday, For more information on Debra’s
November 10 (the Monday after Guild patterns, check out her book Collections
Meeting) [Tynnebelle’s Quilts] — she donated a copy
email to idatys312@aol.com is preferred to our library. She also encourages you to
San Antonio, TX 78249 2210-690-0828 mini2quilt@mac.com .


































